
 
 

April 23, 2021 

 
Dear Chairman DeFazio and Ranking Member Graves,  

 
I am requesting funding for the city of Aurora’s expansion of Gun Club Road in 

surface transportation reauthorization legislation.  

 

The project sponsor for this project is the city of Aurora and the project will be 

located on the South of Quincy to Aurora Pkwy. 

 

The funding is designated to expand Gun Club Road, which is a congested two-lane, 

shoulder-less roadway that is at least 2.5 times over capacity. The project is an 

appropriate use of taxpayer dollars and will improve access for employees of Buckley 

Air Force Base, the largest employer in the City of Aurora.   

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this 

project. 

 

        

 

         Sincerely,  

 

_______________________ 

JASON CROW 

Member of Congress 

 


